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This morning parents and carers of Reception 
class children were treated to a wonderful Col-
lective Worship based around the theme of 
‘friendship’. It seems incredible to believe that 
these children are now within weeks of the end 
of their first year in the main school and this 
morning showed just how far they had come in 
their confidence, their enthusiasm and most of 
all in their friendships.  

As we all begin to prepare for the end of the 
school year it is important to look back and re-
flect on our achievements both as individuals 
and as a community and to recognise and be 
grateful for the hard work that everybody has 
put in to make these successes possible.  

We are busy preparing for our forthcoming 
sports and wellbeing fortnight w/c 24th June 
and more information about this will follow 
within the coming weeks.  

This evening we look forward to shouts of 
HOUSE and BINGO as our brilliant PTFA host 
the second adult event of the year which we 
are sure will be a great success. 

‘Eyes Down’ for a wonderful weekend everyone  

Week Beginning – 10th June 

Monday 10th 

Tuesday 11th 

School tour 9:45am for prospective families 

Yr5/6—Sex Education and PGL 2025 Infor-

mation session—6:30pm ONLINE 

(see letter sent on 6th June for more details) 

Wednesday 12th 

Yr4—All Girls Sports Event at UHS 

Thursday 13th 

Friday 14th 

Yr6—Depart for PGL 

Saturday 15th 

Holy Communion Mass at SJF Church 

If you have any concerns about a child please contact school@st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk 

Eva H, Marcel J, Dario J,  

Abigail C, Isla L. 

Caterlink 

The menu for each week can be 

found on the school website by us-

ing the link below and scrolling to 

the bottom of the page:  

Click HERE for menu   

Letters Home 

Sex Education and PGL Information Session—

Yr5/Yr6 

All-Girls Sports Event—Yr4 

Summer Fair Information Pack—Whole School 

PGL Instagram—Yr6 

Local Trip—Yr1

https://www.st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk/parents-and-carers/why-choose-a-school-dinner/


Contacting School 

We would like to remind all parents and carers that year group email address 

should only be used for queries about learning and information regarding a child 

which is linked to learning.  

Class teachers are engaged with front-facing classroom duties and therefore 

emails sent to year group addresses will not necessarily be seen or acknowledged 

during the school day.  

The year group staff will aim to respond to pressing enquiries within 48 hours 

and all other queries within one week.   

Anything of an urgent nature - particularly if relevant for the beginning of a 

school day where teachers are busy preparing and may not see emails - should 

be sent via the school office. 

Emails sent to the Inclusion team will be acknowledged with a message to con-

firm receipt and responded to within 7 working days.  

During the course of a school day, staff, including leaders, are generally engaged 

with pupils and staff and therefore need to set realistic timescales in order to fa-

cilitate the needs of all members of the school community.  

Please use the table below for reference. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Query / Information Communication channel to use: 
  

ALL EMAILS WILL USE THE FOLLOWING:         
@st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk 

  
Reporting a child’s absence 
from school 
  

CALL: 020 8540 2637 – leave a message on 
schools answerphone before 8:30am 
EMAIL: school@ 
 

Queries regarding SJF Extend-
ed Services (Fisher Fun Club 
and Breakfast Club) 
  

EMAIL: wraparound@ 
CALL: 020 8540 2637 (8:30am-4pm) 
CALL: 07366 463 929 (outside of hours 
above) 

Contacting the Inclusion Team EMAIL: inclusion@ 
  

Passing on information  
regarding day to day matters 
(e.g. someone different pick-
ing up your child) 

CALL: 020 8540 2637 8:30am – 4pm 
EMAIL: school@ 
  

Queries about ParentPay, 
school lunches, extra-
curricular clubs 
  

CALL: 020 8540 2637 8:30am – 4pm 
EMAIL: school@ 
  

Queries about learning or in-
formation regarding a child 
linked to learning 
  

Please use your year group email address: 
nursery@ 
reception@ 
YearX@ (replace X with number of the year 
group for your child i.e. year2@) 
  

Queries regarding admissions 
  

CALL: 020 8540 2637 8:30am – 4pm 
EMAIL: school@ 
  



We are pleased to announce that following 

their success in the Merton Borough Champi-

onships our Yr3/4 tennis team have qualified 

for the London Youth Games on 18th June. 

We wish them lots of success  

in the forthcoming competition. 

NOTE FOR DIARIES—SPORTS DAYS 

Sports days this year will be on Wed 3rd & Thurs 4th July. 

More information will follow closer to the time however the 

timings are below for any parents/carers who would like to at-

tend. 

WEDNESDAY 3rd JULY—EYFS and KS1 

9-10:15am   St Elizabeth, St Anne, St Joseph 

10:30-11:45am  Year 1 and Year 2 

1:30-2:45pm   St Rose, St Anne and St Joseph 

(Parents/carers of pupils in St Anne class can come to either 

session) 

THURSDAY 4TH JULY—KS2 

9-10:30am   Year 3 and Year 4 

1:30-3pm    Year 5 and Year 6   


